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            January 21, 2022 
 
 
Dear Forrestville Valley Community, 
  

The following is our data for the week of January 21, 2022: 
 

Data Total District FJSHS FGS GVGS 
Number of Cases this week 30 19 10 1 
Percent of Cases this week 3.42% 3.84% 3.73% 0.88 

Year to Date Cases                         
(August 2021 – Present) 202 120 49 33 

Change from Week Prior -5 -6 +1 0 
 
 
While we are seeing fewer cases than last week, we continue to see high numbers.  Please continue to keep  
your student home if they are not feeling well.   
 
The district has been receiving emergency relief grant funds throughout this global pandemic. The funds 
are set allocations from the federal government to assist with our needs to operate as well as provide 
additional academic and social emotional learning opportunities for our students. If you are interested in 
reviewing these funds, please visit our district website at www.fvdistrict221.org and click on ESSER III 
Plan for more information.   
 
May you have a wonderful weekend ahead. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Mrs. Smith 
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